
 

 
 
 
 
4 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The Department of Education has launched a public consultation on proposed updates to Nutritional 
Standards for School Food. The consultation period will run from 30 January 2020 until 27 March 
2020 inclusive. The consultation document and on-line response form can be accessed on the 
Department of Education website at: 
 
https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/consultations  
 
You can comment on the proposals via the online response form. Alternatively, paper copies can be 
obtained by contacting the Department of Education:  
 

By Phone: 02891 279852  
 
By e-mail: nutritional.standards@education-ni.gov.uk  
 
By writing to:  Food in Schools Team  

Department of Education  
Room 6.06  
Rathgael House  
43 Balloo Road  
Bangor  
BT19 7PR  

 
 
The consultation will close for comments at 5pm on 27 March 2020. A summary of the responses to 
this consultation will be published on the DE website.  
 
 

 
 

 
WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
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